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Regular Meeting                                          
Nameoki Town Trustees

April 11, 2016
Supervisor Randy Viessman called the regular meeting of the Town Trustees to order. Clerk Hawkins led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Supervisor Viessman asked Town Clerk, Helen Hawkins, to record the roll call.  Present other than Supervisor Viessman was Trustee Edwards, Trustee Luehmann, Trustee Abel and Trustee Nemsky. A motion was made by Trustee Able, second by Trustee Luehmann, to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the previous regular meeting, since each Trustee had a copy and approved them as printed.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMUNICATIONS:
Town Clerk Hawkins said she would put on file the Quarterly Meeting of Madison County Township Officials, Illinois Environmental Protection Agency and Township Government Neighbors.
BILLS:
A motion was made by Trustee Edwards, second by Trustee Nemsky to pay the bills.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  Trustee Luehmann, then made a motion second by Trustee Abel to approve the payroll.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Trustee Edwards read the Treasurers Report dated April 11, 2016. A motion was made by Trustee Edwards, second by Trustee Luehmann to approve the report as read.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Trustee Luehmann gave an update on the discussion from the drainage committee at the last town meeting.  The highway department went out the day after the meeting to the culvert they were discussing.  The highway workers did a good job and did get the culvert functioning. 

PUBLIC INPUT:

None.
OLD BUSINESS:

None.
NEW BUSINESS:
Joell Aguirre spoke on behalf of Republic Services.  She gave the Board of Trustees a folder showcasing Republic Services to Nameoki Township.  She explained the advantages of having a municipal contract.  It would be a safety factor and save wear on the roads from having multiple trucks traveling in the neighborhoods.  It would also be cost effective for the residents of the township.  The board agreed to look into it, check with other townships and would get back to her at a later date to be determined. 
 TOWN OFFICIALS COMMENTS: 
Highway Commission Moore stated that the highway department had concluded the large item pick-up last week and that they had 5 to 6 dumpsters full.  Town Clerk Hawkins said that she found out that they did not do any work on Horseshoe Lake back in 2009.    
There being no other business a motion was made by Trustee Luehmann, second by Trustee Nemsky to adjourn the meeting until April 25, 2016 at 7 P.M.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
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